
 
 
 

 

Meet Sarah Kiar… 
My name is Sarah Kiar, I grew up in the small town of Erinsville helping my grandparents                 
raise beef cattle, and six year ago I moved to Warkworth. After being around animals for                
my whole life, I have gained the love for agriculture and am now working my way towards                 
my associate diploma in agriculture at the University of Guelph Ridgetown Campus. After             
graduation in 2021, I would like to continue my schooling and obtain my degree in               
agriculture business. Throughout my high school experience and my first year at            
Ridgetown I have volunteered my time to help my schools. In highschool, I was the Minister                
of Finance for our student council in 2019 and this past year at Ridgetown I have had the                  
honour of being a student ambassador. I love helping others and want to continue helping               
others in every way I can. Sometimes helping others is difficult for me while trying to                
balance school, work, and family as not all are located in the same place but with the time I                   
have to spare I try to get involved in what I can to support wherever I am. 
 


